
FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
Experimental Licensing Branch

445 12th Street, S.W., Room 7A-321
Washington, D.C. 20554

February 27, 2018

Attn: Mike Zhou
ZTE USA Inc.
5300 DTC Parkway, SUITE 330
Greenwood Village, CO 80111

DISMISSED-WITHOUT PREJUDICE

Dear Mike Zhou,

This refers to application, File No. 0148-EX-ST-2018, for an experimental authorization.

You are advised that the Commission is unable to grant your application for the facilities requested.
NTIA objects to the FCC STA request on behalf of ZTE USA Inc. for Milton, FL during the period 9 March
2018 thru 9 September2018, for the following reason(s):

1. The 3550-3650 MHz band at the requested location falls within the Exclusion Zone defined in
Fast Track Report (NTIA Technical Report TR-15-517: 3.5 GHz Exclusion Zone Analyses and
Methodology).

2.

	

Engineering analysis of the 3650 - 3700 MHz band has determined that harmful interfere will
occur with ongoing operations at the requested location.

Responses to this correspondence must contain the Reference number: 40933

Sincerely,

Anthony Serafini
Chief
Experimental Licensing Branch


